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Hollywood Rides Give Extra Fuel to Philly Auto Show 

East Norriton, PA – January 5, 2025 – The Auto Dealers Association of Greater Philadelphia, 
owners and producers of the annual Philadelphia Auto Show, is proud to announce details on its 
2025 Hollywood Rides Display. 

Always a fan favorite, the Hollywood Rides Display will return and include iconic vehicles from 
some of the biggest blockbusters and hit TV series of today. Examples include the 2012 Dodge 
Ram 3500 and 2023 Dodge Durango RT (Scarecrow) from Twisters; 1966 Chevrolet Impala and 
1972 Alfa Romeo from Fast X; 1984 Pontiac Fiero from Fast & Furious 9-The Fast Saga; 2012 
Acura TL from Avengers Agents of Shield; 1981 DMC Delorean Time Machine from Back to the 
Future; and 1988 Chevrolet C20 Stranger Things Hawkins Power and Light Van. 

“We are so fortunate to have a great relationship with the fantastic team at The Celebrity Car 
Museum, which is where these vehicles come in from,” said Mike Gempp, Philadelphia Auto 
Show Director. “They share our love of cars but in their own special way. We’re thrilled to 
welcome them back to the show floor and offer this as another exciting display for our guests to 
check out.” 

The Celebrity Car Museum is located in Branson, Missouri. It is owned and operated by mother 
and son duo, Kathy and Scott Velvet.  The Velvet family has been collecting cars and celebrity 
memorabilia for many years. They have more than 100 vehicles on display at all times at their 
one-of-a-kind museum. To learn more, visit celebritycarmuseum.com.  

For additional highlights of the 2025 Philadelphia Auto Show, please visit phillyautoshow.com. 
Please note – vehicles are subject to change. 

About the 2025 Philadelphia Auto Show: The 2025 Philadelphia Auto Show will park at the 
Pennsylvania Convention Center from January 11-20. The Black Tie Tailgate Preview benefiting 
the Department of Nursing at Children’s Hospital of Philadelphia will take place on Friday, 
January 10. For tickets and more details, visit phillyautoshow.com.  
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